
GARRISON, QUINCY, KY-0-HEIGHTS WATER DISTRICT 
284 MURPHY'S LANE 

July 3, 2024 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

P.O. BOX 279 
GARRISON, KY 41141 

OFFICE: (606) 757-4898 
FAX: (606) 757-9508 

Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider 

RE: Case No. 2023-00408 
Garrison-Quincy-KY-O-Heights Water District 
Response to Order Requiring Additional Customer Notice 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Garrison-Quincy-KY-O-Heights Water District (the "District") acknowledges receipt of the Kentucky 
Public Service Commission Order dated July 2, 2024 requiring publication of an additional Customer 
Notice. The District intends to fully comply with this Order. 

However, the District is concerned that the required Customer Notice does not reflect the District's 
request contained in its response dated May 10, 2024 to the Staff Report for the Commission to 
implement the rate increase over two years. 

The commissioners of the District respectfully remind the Public Service Commission to consider this 
request to implement the rate increase over two years when preparing its Final Order. 

~ 
Trent Underwood 
Manager 


